
-----Original Message----- 
From: brian parker [mailto:bdpark@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 3:18 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Fiduciary responsibilities 
 
 
What kind of  legislation are you criminals trying to shove down the American people's throat 
now.  
I've been in the financial industry for over 30 years and hold CLU and ChFC designations along with 5 
securities licenses. I have ALWAYS advised in the best interest of the client. 
Why don't you attempt legislation that would actually HELP the American people by requiring the sales 
of fixed indexed annuities to be regulated so that false and misleading information on these products be 
eliminate. 
 
Brian Parker CLU ChFC 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




